
  

What do you think? 
  

LFP Dolphins, we’d like to hear from you!  PTA surveys will be 

heading your way soon and we encourage you to fill it out.  

Your feedback is needed as we determine our upcoming 

programs, events, and budget.  Please let us know your 

thoughts! 
 

Tickets are now on sale for A Night of Inspiration, the PTA 

auction.  Funds raised at this event will help pay for all the 

meaningful work our PTA does for your student!  Join us for 

dinner, drinks, and a lively auction—we look forward to seeing 

you there. 
 

Is your ballot still sitting on your desk unopened?  Now is the 

time!  Please return your ballot for this important Shoreline 

Schools Bond proposal. Ballots are due by February 14th.  Take 

a picture that shows you mailing your ballot or dropping it into 

the ballot box (include your kids!) and we’ll post your photo on 

our Facebook page!  Send photos to socialmedia@lfppta.org.  
  

Thank you for everything you do to support our PTA and our 

wonderful school—we love working with you! 

 

Warmly, 

Marley Banker & Sheena Hurley 

LFP PTA Co-Presidents 

president@lfppta.org 
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FEBRUARY  
1st – Save at School 
2nd – Domino’s Dine Out, 4:00-7:00pm  
2nd – Parent Café, 7:00-8:30pm   
8th – PTA mtg., 9:30-11:00am 
10th – Dolphin Dance, 6:30-8:30pm 
11th – All School Playdate, 10am-12pm 
11th – Science Kick-off, 9:30-11:30am 
13th – Natural Leaders mtg., 6-7pm 
14th – Voter’s Ballot due 
15th – Save at School 
15th – Science Discovery Night,  
          6:30-8:30pm 
16th – Jersey’s Dine Out  
16th – Science Office Hours,  
          3:30-5:00pm 
20th – 24th – Mid-Winter Break 
28th – Spelling Bee/Literacy Night, 
           6:30-8:30pm  
 

GET YOUR PTA NEWS 
Like us on Facebook. Follow us on Twitter. 

For weekly updates on PTA news, events 

and more, send  

your email to 

web@lfppta.org 

to sign up for our 

email newsletter.  

Visit www.lfppta.org 

to view the calendar  

and important news. 
 

Newsletter Editor & Layout: Susie Moore 

 

 

 

 

Did you know…? 

There is a comment 

box outside the PTA 

office—we welcome 

your feedback! 
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FOCUS DAY 2017 

Thank you to all that attended, rallied, and met with your 

legislators! The Education is a Civil Right rally was held on the 

capitol steps; WSPTA was a co-sponsor of this event, along with 

Washington Education Association (WEA), NAACP, and 

Washington's Paramount Duty.  

 

An estimated 6,500 advocates, students, parents and educators 

attended the 2017 Focus Day rally on January 16th. The rally, on 

behalf of our 1.1 million Washington state public school students, 

was the largest gathering for focus day in recent years 

If you weren’t able to attend you can follow along via 

#FocusDay17. 

 

VOTE: TUESDAY FEBRUARY 14TH  on the SHORELINE SCHOOLS 

CONSTRUCTION BOND -  Bonds take a 60% supermajority to 

pass and we need 16,000+ votes just to certify this election. The 

construction bond will replace the 2 middle schools, build a new 

Parkwood Elementary and a new Children’s Preschool Center. 

These buildings will help the district prepare for the expected 

enrollment growth and ease overcrowding in the elementary 

schools.  For more information, go to www.shorelineschools.org.   

 
Upcoming: 2017 WSPTA Convention: April 28th~30th SEATAC, WA 

 

Popcorn Day! 
The halls of LFP Elementary smell like a 

movie theater, and students are checking 

their pockets to make sure they have 2 

quarters.  It must be Popcorn Day! Once a 

month, Tonya Cunningham and Joy 

Nevens, the fearless PTA Popcorn Ladies 

for over 5 years now, come to the 

cafeteria to pop Popcorn for the entire 

school. 50 cents is all 

it takes to buy a 

large bag of warm, 

buttery popcorn. 

And, it doesn’t just 

taste good!  Those 

quarters help pay 

for the 5
th

 grade 

trip to fabulous 

Camp Orkila.  
 

Come see what your student is up to at 

lunch time, and buy a bag for yourself! 

Upcoming PTA Popcorn Days: 

Feb. 17
th  

May 19
th

  

March 17
th

   June 16
th

  

April 14
th
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PTA Board Meeting 
Wed. Feb. 8th  

9:30-11:00am 

On the stage in the cafeteria 

 

 

Interested in finding out more about PTA but don’t want to 

volunteer?  Please consider joining us at a Board meeting—

we will have treats and socialize while we hear updates from 

our committees.  All are welcome.  We are a friendly crew 

and would love to see you!  

 

 

 

              Throughout  

      the Year

February item: 
dental hygiene – 

toothpaste, tooth brushes, dental floss 

 

Students can bring items to their 

classrooms, or parents can drop in The 

Works box outside the main office. 

 

 

 

http://www.shorelineschools.org/


  

      

  

www.lfppta.org  
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FUNDRAISER  

Digital Safety 
 

Growing up in the digital age provides  

unlimited opportunities for students to 

connect, learn and share information. 

While this has many benefits, families 

can feel overwhelmed. Having an open 

dialogue with students about making smarter, safer online 

decisions helps prevent some of the negative consequences that 

can occur in the cyberspace.  
 

What You Can Do 

● Create an agreement with your family on how to responsibly 

use your smart phones and devices with the The Smart Talk tool, 

available at www.thesmarttalk.org.  

● Review the 7 Steps to Good Digital Parenting tool by the Family 

Online Safety Institute. 

     ● Start a conversation with 

     your family about practicing 

     good digital citizenship  

     while socializing online,  

     learning and gaming online, 

     and shopping online. 

     ● Familiarize yourself with 

     laws that protect student 

     data privacy. 

     ● Be diligent about what 

     your kids are watching on all 

     screens, including the TV.  

     ● Use the TV Parental 

Guidelines from the TV Parental Guidelines Monitoring Board 

to make informed decisions 

about what television content is  

appropriate for your children.  
 

Learn more at Connect Safely, 

www.connectsafely.org or  

Family Online Safety Institute,  

www.fosi.org. If you missed the 

“Keeping Kids Safe on Social 

Media”talk at LFP, go to our  

web page, www.lfppta.org,  

to find a handout of useful 

tips that were given out at 

the event. 

PARENTING CORNER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dine Out 

 

Thursday, February 2nd, 4-7pm 

Have dinner from Domino’s and they’ll 

donate 30% of their proceeds to LFP PTA. 

20030 Ballinger Way, Shoreline 

To benefit 
LFP PTA 

 

Thursday, February 16th 

Head to Jersey’s for a great dinner and 

they’ll donate a portion of the 

proceeds to LFP PTA. 

1306 N 175
th

 St., Shoreline 

 

Make a difference at LFP! Join the PTA Board! 

Meet new people! Get to know more about LFP! 

Join a great team! Have fun! 
 

New members are needed for next year's PTA Board.  You 

can nominate yourself or someone else you feel would  

be a great fit for the Board.  The following positions will 

be open for next year: 

 Co-President  Legislation Co-Chair 

 Secretary  Ways and Means Co-Chair 

 Treasurer  Student Enrichment Co-Chair 

 Membership 
 

To find out more, please contact the Nominating Committee: Becky Hamilton, 

Katie O'Dell and Casie Tubbs- at nominatingcommitte@lfppta.org 

 

 

Parent Café 
This month’s topic is 

Kids and Social 

Media/Screen Time 
 

Thursday, Feb. 2nd 

7:00-8:30pm 

LFP Town Center Commons 

 

Questions? Contact: Lynn Hyde 

@ face@lfppta.org 

  

http://www.thesmarttalk.org/
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PTA AUCTION FUNDRAISER  

DINNER, DRINKS, DANCING AND AUCTION FUN! 

Saturday, March 18th, 5:30-10:00 p.m. 

Shoreline Center 
 

Tickets are now on sale for the PTA auction. Order tickets online at 

http://lfp.schoolauction.net/auction2017. 
 

NEW THIS YEAR 

¶ The event is on a Saturday, and starts earlier to allow time for 

dancing after the live auction! 

¶ Early bird tickets – save $10/ticket or $80/table before 2/28. 

¶ Each ticket includes two complimentary drink tickets. If you 

purchase a table (Table Captain) and fill it with your favorite people, 

we’ll add a bottle of wine for you all to enjoy! (Never been a Table 

Captain before? It’s easy! Invite your friends to join you at your 

table. Purchase all 8 tickets yourself and be reimbursed by your 

friends OR your tablemates can purchase their own tickets and note 

your name as a Table Captain in the “Table Assignment” field when 

registering.) Please note, we can accommodate seating requests 

until 3/6. 

¶ VIP Experience tickets with transportation provided! Travel in style 

to the auction as a couple or as a group of 8! (Further details 

available during ticket selection.) 
 

We’re looking for volunteers for the night of the event. It’s a fun way 

to be a part of the action without any ticket purchase! Contact me if 

you’re interested. 
 

The success of our auction is due in large part to the generous 

donations of you, our LFP parents! Have a great item or experience 

to donate? You can find donation forms on the PTA website at 

www.lfppta.org and hard copies outside the PTA office. 
 

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you at the auction. 

     --Ashley Franzen, Auction Chair, auction@lfppta.org   

 

 

PTA DOLLARS AT WORK  

Your PTA dollars recently 

provided support for: 

¶ the Shoreline PTA Council & 

distribution of Holiday Baskets 

Gifts and Food 

¶ the Toy Maker’s Workshop for 

2nd graders 

¶ the Recess Buddies program 

¶ these FREE family events 

taking place in February: 

Dolphin Dance, All-School 

Playdate, Science Kick-Off, 

Science Office Hours, Science 

Discovery Night and the  

Spelling Bee 

       

…to the support we receive from 

the PTA auction and our other 

fundraisers, each year we are able 

to help our school by: 

¶ supplementing fieldtrip costs 

¶ providing teacher classroom 

supply funds 

¶ offering scholarships for after-

school classes 

¶ organizing free community 

building events 

¶ providing enrichment activities 

& events, like the school play, 

Science Night and Science Fair 

¶ purchasing new library books 

¶ purchasing art supplies for the 

fabulous Art Docent program 

 

AND MUCH MORE! 

 

Thank you for supporting the 

LFP PTA and our school. 
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With all the freezing weather we've 

been having, the art docents have 

turned the primary kids' attention to 

the far north. Yukon Canada, to be 

exact.  Artist Ted Harrison created 

whimsical, colorful paintings of life in 

that vast, beautiful land.  Watch for 

these stunning tempera paintings 

which feature a variety of different 

types of lines, warm and cool colors 

and even an occasional Inukshuk. An 

Inukshuk is a human-shaped pile of 

rocks used by the Inuit people to say 

"someone was here" and to point 

directions. It also became the symbol 

of the 2010 Vancouver Olympics and 

can be seen atop Whistler mountain.  

 

Intermediate students studied 

southeast Canadian Ojibwe artist 

Norval Morrisseau. Morrisseau was a 

tribal leader, Ojibwe Grand Shaman 

and one of Canada's greatest artists, 

known as "The Picasso of the North". 

He believed he imparted spiritual and 

healing powers into his art through 

the colors, symbols and stories the 

paintings share. Students studied the 

colors and symbols he used to paint 

animals in his signature "X-ray" style. 

He shared both the outside of people 

and animals as well as the interior 

"spirit" of the person or animal using 

symbols and colors.  

 

Our next project will feature the iconic 

art of Jacob Lawrence. You can see 

Lawrence's Migration Series on 

special exhibition at the Seattle Art 

Museum now through April 27
th

. 

SO EXCITING!! 
 

Artfully yours, 

Tami Thompson and Kathleen Berry  

 

Spring-ing Into Science! 
 

Start getting ready…we have 

tons of fun science-related 

dates coming up! Be sure to 

put these on your calendar 

(further details to follow): 

 

Sat., Feb. 11th: Science Kick-off  

LFP Cafeteria, 9:30-11:30 a.m.  K-3 Workshop for kids and parents 

interested in participating in science fair. 

 

Wed., Feb 15th: Science Discovery Night  

LFP Cafeteria & Gym, 6:30-8:30 p.m.  Come join this fabulous 

evening of hands-on science fun with reptiles, chemistry, geology, 

robots, rockets and much, much more!  If you would like more 

information or are interested in helping, contact Amanda Royal at 

sciencediscoverynight@lfppta.org. 

 

Thurs., Feb. 16th & Mar. 2nd: Science Office hours  

LFP Gym, 3:30-5:00 p.m.  Need help with your science fair project? 

Come on by - all grades welcome. 

  

Thurs., Mar. 23rd: Student  Science Fair & Egg Drop! 

LFP Cafeteria & Gym, 6:30-8:30 p.m.  Students present their amazing 

science projects (all grades) and participate in the awesome egg 

drop (grades 3-6) contest.  New This Year: Special competition of 

6th graders ONLY. First, second and third place winners will receive 

fabulous awards.   

 

       Fri., April 14th: Deadline for 

       Shoreline STEM Festival & 

       Science Fair project proposals 

       Check out the website  

       for more info:   

       http://shorelinestem.org/ 

 

Sat., May 20th: Shoreline STEM Festival & Science Fair 

A K-12 student science fair, hands-on STEM fun, robotics 

demonstrations and STEM career expo! Students can share their LFP 

science projects with the whole school district!  

 

www.lfppta.org  

LFP PTA PROGRAMS & EVENTS 
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LFP PTA PROGRAMS & EVENTS 
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Thank you to: Jennifer Cross for organizing our 

Holiday Bazaar; Julie Visser for heading up the 

Holiday Food Drive; Maris Abelson for setting up the 

successful fundraisers with Domino’s; Casie Tubbs for 

hosting our PTA Swim Party & for representing our 

PTA at Kinderfest.   

 

Thank you to the LFP Dolphins for making the 

Holiday Basket Drive a huge success!  In addition to 

collecting many different items for the food drive, we 

were able to reach our goal of attaining 500 Shelf 

Stable Milks!  Also, thank you very much to the 

parent volunteers who helped with sorting, packing, 

and delivering the collected food to Kellogg Middle 

School:  Ashley Franzen and Erin Wilson.  

 

 

 

Marley Banker president@lfppta.org 

Sheena Hurley president@lfppta.org 

Ingrid Rigsby secretary@lfppta.org 

Michelle Fogerty     treasurer@lfppta.org 

Dan Barrett             legislation@lfppta.org 

Jon Culver               legislation@lfppta.org 

Casie Tubbs   membership@lfppta.org 

Jennifer Cross  waysandmeans@lfppta.org 

Ashley Franzen waysandmeans@lfppta.org 

Julie Visser   healthandfamilyservices@lfppta.org 

Lynn Hyde   face@lfppta.org 

Laura Blackheart  studentenrichment@lfppta.org 

Sanju Chettiar  studentenrichment@lfppta.org 

Erin Wilson  studentenrichment@lfppta.org 

Melissa Hansen  web@lfppta.org 

Silje Sodal   memberatlarge@lfppta.org 
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LFP PTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

We're kicking off the 

Great Gift Card 

Giveaway Drive! 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Staff Appreciation  
 

 

ATTENTION WALKERS - We will resume our walking 

routes on March 1st! A leader is still needed for the 

37th Street route. It really is a lot of fun & a great 

way to start your day. Please email either Dana or 

Jesse at walktoschool@lfppta.org if you’re interested! 

 

 

Walking Wednesdays 

Tuesday, February 28th 

6:30pm – 8:30pm 
 

All are invited and 

encouraged to attend the 

Spelling Bee & Literacy 

Night, co-sponsored by the 

school and the PTA.  Look for 

the flyer coming home soon! 

 

For this year's teacher 

appreciation week, we 

need your help to make 

sure every staff member  

feels the love! 
 

If you have left-over holiday gift cards, or would like to 

donate a gift card in any amount, we would really 

appreciate it! Target, Starbucks, and Amazon are always 

favorites if you need ideas. 
 

Gift cards can be sent to school with your child in an 

envelope marked PTA Staff Appreciation, or brought 

directly to the front office. 
 

Thank you in advance for your generosity! Email Rachel & 

Cari for questions: staffappreciation@lfppta.org  
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